
 

Thank you for choosing to stay in Morden, we hope you enjoy the hospitality and the Corn & 

Apple Festival! The area used for Overflow Camping is private property, and the owners have 

generously contributed the space to the Festival. We ask that you respect their property and 

cause no damage.  

 

We request that you treat all campground staff and local law enforcement respectfully, overflow 

camping has a zero-tolerance policy for aggressive, disrespectful or dangerous behaviour.  

 

Overflow Camping Information 

 

●​ Access to the camping area will be from 10:00 a.m. Thursday, August 21st to 12:00 noon 

on Monday, August 25th. Please enter and exit at designated locations; do not drive over 

curbs or down sidewalks. The entrance will be clearly marked.  

●​ Camping spots are first come first serve, with no exceptions. 

●​ Each spot is $20 per night. Once you have paid for your spot(s),  refunds are not 

available.  

●​ This area is unserviced; no power or water is available. Port-a-Potties and garbage 

containers are provided for your convenience; please use them with care and keep your 

area clean at all times. 

●​ Generators must be kept below 60 db. If the generator can not operate below this level, 

it must be shut off between the hours of 10:00 pm to 8:00 am. This will be enforced. If 

the first warning is not followed, you may be required to leave. 

●​ NO FIRES of any kind will be permitted on the property. 



 
 

 

●​ Please respect your neighbours by maintaining a quiet campsite, loud music will not be 

tolerated.  

●​ Morden Police Service members will patrol camping areas on a regular basis. 

●​ NO SEWAGE DUMPING. The trailer sewage dump station is located near Colert Beach 

campground, 2 miles west of Morden and ½ mile south. 

●​ In the unlikely case of heavy rains, visitors may be asked to move their campers out early 

to prevent school property damage. 

●​ Campground staff reserve the right to enforce all of the rules outlined. 

 

Location: (https://maps.app.goo.gl/tSzrGXFqP74CN5Mk7) 

 

 

The Morden Corn & Apple Festival Committee appreciates your consideration of the above 

requests. We hope you enjoy your stay in Morden. 
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